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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
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Provider Pulse Fall Issue Now Available 
 

  

The fall 2020 issue of "Provider Pulse" LINK is now available online. The issue contains updates on policies and 

procedures, quality care, plan changes, and more. 

 

In this issue: 

 Updated peer-to-peer review timeframes 

 Medical and reimbursement policy updates 

 EviCore – for prior authorizations for High Tech Radiology and Cardiology Advanced Imaging 

 Extended holiday hours and weekend coverage for expedited Skilled Nursing Facility authorizations 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/news_publications/publications.html

